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Dear Marshall,

Enclosed you will find the review I mentioned. If there
is anything I've quoted that I shouldn't have done, or any

other alteration you might like, let me know and I'll alter

it in proof.

I hope you were hapoy with the way the Scientific

American article turned out. I look forvard to reading

your own article in due course.

Nothing new here for the moment.

oe err,

Fre
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